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The Executive Director would like to draw the attention of Members to the forthcoming 14th 

ISO/DATAGRO Conference being held on Wednesday, 13th May 2020, the same day as the 

New York Sugar Dinner.   

 

The ISO-DATAGRO Conference will be held at 583 Park Avenue, New York.   

 

The programme for the conference, http://www.isodatagroconferences.com/, shows an 

extremely interesting line up of speakers and topics.  The Executive Director encourages you 

to attend and to share this information with colleagues in the industry who might be 

interested in attending. 
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